
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Josh Baker <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/20/2015 10:46:26 AM
Subject: FW: First Steps

Are you available on October 28th at 9:00am or 3:00am to meet with Rep. Smith to discuss First 
Steps?

-----Original Message-----
From: Garry R. Smith [mailto:GarrySmith@schouse.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 3:25 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: First Steps

Katherine, this is to follow up on my conversation a few minutes ago. I would like to sit down and 
discuss First Steps. I will be in Columbia on Tuesday, October 20th and could meet at 2:00 PM until 
5:00 PM. I will also be in Columbia on the 28th. I can meet at 9:00 AM or 3:00pm until 5:00. Let me 
know what works for you guys.

Garry

Sent from my iPhone
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